
Sunday April 8 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Last Call: WPCA and Stanford are putting together a Woodley Park residents' art 
show at the Stanford gallery. The show will open in late April and run for a couple of 
months. If you live in the neighborhood and create art that you might like included in the 
show, you need to get your work to Stanford this week. Please let me know if you're 
interested. 
 
WPCA May Meeting.  Speakers include the Department of Transportation executive in 
charge of policy, planning and sustainability and a representative from Pepco to talk 
about smart meters. Plus, you will be asked to vote on changes to the Association's 
Bylaws (proposed changes, with an explanation, are on the website).  Wednesday May 
2 at 7 pm at Stanford. 
 
The latest issue of the Acorn is in the mail to you. If you can't wait — or if you want to 
see it in color — read it online. Enter the neighborhood trivia contest to win a Woodley 
Park T-shirt. 
 
Calendar 
 
The next meeting of the WPCA Executive Committee is Wednesday April 11th (a 
week later than usual) at Stanford starting at 7:30.  The agenda will be on the website a 
few days before the meeting. 
 
John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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